
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE INGWELL SAGA CHAPTER 49.      

One of our highlights in 2018 was the Royal Wedding (pictured) 

We celebrated along with the rest of our church by holding a Garden Party (for Christian Aid) – 
it was a fab day.  Plus! - as Windsor is so near, Harry and Megan were able to drop by for the 
photo shoot.  Our new Vicar- Catharine was married the following 
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week so church celebrations continued 
for the whole month – it was great. 

We also took some American friends 
with us to France, and shared with 
them some of the places we have 
come to know and love.  After they left, 
we had a trip to Bordeaux for the 
annual wine festival and to celebrate 
Stuart’s birthday.  It’s a lovely city (and 
lovely wine!)  We spent a couple of 
days doing the sights on hired ‘Boris’ 
bikes and watching tall ships from 
across the world parading (under full 
sail) in the harbour.   

 

 

 

 

We still journey to Leeds to visit mum and take her out for a pub lunch when she can make it.  
She cannot walk very far, and sadly the symptoms of dementia are now becoming apparent. 

In May, we had a family get-together at Charlotte and Shaun’s house when Dan came across 
from Sydney on a business trip.  It was a rare opportunity to see him with our three 
granddaughters (Rosie,Lorna & Maria) together - we included Sam & Jo in the party by video. 
from Sydney   

 

 

 

We hope you have had a good 
year and we wish you all the 
very best for 2019.....and more   
especially at this time of 
celebration we send: 

 Happy Christmas Greetings 
with lots of Love from us both  
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